
 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY – BOOK SALE 

 

Following the success of last year’s sale where every single child in school was able to take at least 

one book home we are planning to hold another book sale to celebrate World Book Day. 

We are asking parents to see if they have any old books (in reasonable condition) that they would 

like to donate to the school and these can be sold to the children for 50p to £1 on World Book Day.  

Donations can be made from Monday 6th February – please take your books to your child’s class 

where a box will be set up to take books. Please ensure they are age appropriate for children at the 

school. 

On Wednesday 1st March if children would like to bring in some cash to buy the books, all money 

received will go to the PPSA and can be used to provide additional resources for the children. 

 

Many thanks for your ongoing support! 

 

The PPSA team 

 

 

 


